


Monday 24th February 2020

Dear Year 3 Families 

We are now halfway through the academic year and we are so pleased with everything that all the children have achieved so far. There is still room for more however! In order for your child to continue making the progress needed to put them in a good place to start year 4, your support with the following is still very much necessary and appreciated:

· Spelling books need to be in school every Friday morning. 

· Reading books and reading records need to be in school every morning – the children are becoming extremely independent in recording their own daily reads which really helps them to reflect upon and feel proud of their reading achievements. Daily reading at home is still vital regardless of whether your child can read independently.  

· [bookmark: _GoBack]P.E. kits need to remain in school for the entire half term – currently the year 3 team are still handing out spare kit to children every P.E. lesson. It’s so important children have their own change of clothes and shoes for hygiene and safety reasons as well as for organisational and independence reasons. Children who do not have kit are missing out on their entitlement to the P.E. curriculum as they often are unable to participate fully in the lessons. 

This half term sees the children immersing themselves in our history topic of ‘The Romans’. On the afternoon of Thursday 26th March, the children will be hosting an event to which you are invited- this will celebrate all the learning that will take place over the next 5 weeks. It will start at 14:15 (time to be confirmed) and you’ll receive an invitation with further information on it shortly – in the meantime, save the date! 

Many thanks for your support with the above.

Paul Hayes and Laura Vallance
Year 3 Teachers 
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